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GBMA - COMPLAINTS CONCERNING SCHOOL PERSONNEL 
 
Constructive criticism of the schools or school employees will be welcomed as a means toward 
improving the educational program.  The Board of Education, however, places trust in its 
employees and will protect them as far as possible from unwarranted criticisms and complaints.  
Personnel shall be informed of the nature and source of any significant complaints against 
them.  The credibility of anonymous complaints will be suspect at all times.   
Administrative regulations shall provide orderly procedures for insuring prompt and fair 
attention to complaints against school personnel.  These shall include provisions for an 
employee who is the object of a complaint to be informed promptly and to be afforded 
opportunity to present facts as he/she sees them. 
 


